                            

March 31- April 4, 2014
Dear Parents, 

Testing
[image: image1.wmf]Testing time is here.  For the next two weeks we sill be administering the SBA tests.  Student’s attendance on these days is very important as meeting AYP (annual yearly progress) is dependent on all of our students taking the test.
Testing dates are Tuesday the 1, (reading) Thursday the 3 (writing) and Tuesday the 8 (Math).  

Please make sure your students are well rested, eat a good breakfast, and have a nutritious snack that they can eat at school.  

Reading Log

The April Reading Logs were sent home last week. They will be due at month’s end.  Please remember the Log must be filled and signed for it to be valid. 

Subjects

[image: image2.wmf]This week we will be going over skills for the Reading and Writing tests that will be given this week.    We will be working on Geometry and reviewing for the Math test.   In Social Studies and reading we will be reading about the Colonial era.  There will be no Spelling Lesson this week so we can focus on the tests.  

Homework this week will be a review of the upcoming tests so there will be no Spelling list this week.  On Monday night homework will be a review of reading skills. There is no homework on Tuesday since the students may be exhausted from the testing.  Wednesday homework is a review of some Language skills. Finally, there is no homework on Thursday.  
COMING UP
COMING UP
Apr. 1, 3, 8- SBA tests
[image: image3.wmf]Apr. 20 - Easter
May 2 – Forestry Day

May 28 – Last day 
Sandy Bradshaw   966-1222
bradshaw@sitkaschools.org
Letter and homework are also posted on the website:

http://mrsbradshaw.weebly.com/
[image: image4.wmf]What? SBA’s are next week?  No wonder we were working so hard on SBA prep test packets.  The packets have tons of questions on Math and Writing. And, there’s another packet on Reading.  Mrs. B. packed so much knowledge into our brains that at the end of each day, our heads were ready to burst!  It felt like we were studying for our College degrees.  It will be so relieving when we don’t have to worry about SBA’s anymore.  

(I agree!  Mrs. B.)

Nicholas Oliphant

[image: image5.wmf]This week we are working on Geometry.  It was hard at first, but now it is a lot easier.  We read a book about Sir Cumference, Lady Di of Ameter, and their son, Radius.  We learned that circumference is around the circle, diameter is across the circle and radius is half of the diameter. Well, I’m going to go work on that!

Mason Martin-Eubanks

(This was from last year, but I put it in so this year’s students would remember radius, diameter, and circumference and the books we read.)
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“You can take as much time as you need.  There is no prize for being the first one done!” exclaimed Mrs. Bradshaw.  This week in class we have been working on SBA prep.  There is going to be three standard tests, Math, Reading and Writing.  The testing days are April 1, 3, and 8. It is very important to get a good sleep and eat a healthy breakfast.  “You have all day, so you can take your time and be careful,” said Mrs. B.  (  Delainey Steffes
“Chicken eggs?”  On Tuesday our class got an egg incubator.  Mrs.  Littlefield was kind enough to bring it in for our class and show us how it works.  It is really cool that we can watch the eggs hatch.  We have twenty days left until they are supposed to start hatching.  A cannot wait until they hatch.  
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[image: image8.wmf]This week in our class we got chicken eggs that will hatch.  They will have to be in an incubator for a certain amount of time.  I believe it is 23 days (21) the eggs have to be a t a certain temperature and have a certain amount of heat.  Our whole class is very excited.  Cheep, cheep, cheep! 

Ashlee Olsen

[image: image9.wmf]More Gold!  This month, for our points, we only have one left.  Last month we didn’t do as well. We had about five left at the end of the month, so we didn’t get our prize.  Oh, I almost forgot.  If you don’t know what the points are, I’ll tell you.  It’s this small Bulletin Board that has different decorations for each month.  This month we earn gold for each special (depending on what score we get), and we can get gold for other good class behaviors. As a reward for getting all our points up we get to choose a reward from many choices, such as swimming, gym time, going to McDonalds for ice cream, etc. If we do get all our points, my choice would be to go swimming.  Grace Harang
Should animals be kept in captivity?  Many people say animals are more aggressive in captivity.  In the article we read in class, it talked about animals in captivity.  I think zoos might be good because they might be protection for endangered animals.  I thought it was a good article. 
Hunter Littlefield

This week in SSR I found a book called Regular Guy.  It’s a very good book.  It’s about two kids that were switched at birth and they…Oh, sorry, you are going to have to read it.  Marty Brown
